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Monday 21st March 2022 
 
 
Thank you for adding your amazing experiments on to Tapestry over the weekend. The children 
have had so much fun telling us all about them! Science week was a huge success in school, and we 
are looking forward to choosing two Science Ambassadors to represent our class this week. If 
selected these children will be spending time with Miss Merson and other representatives across the 
school to talk about all things Science and discuss how we take part in this subject at St Minver 
School. 
 

Our Book Swap will take place on Wednesday. Send a book a children’s book that you no longer 
require at home into school and your child will have the opportunity to choose a different one to 
take home.  
 

Our school trip to Pentire Head is next Tuesday. I think we are waiting for just a couple more reply-
slips to come back to us. I will send out some reminders about what the children will need later this 
week. 
 
Parent Meetings are this week so please ensure you have booked an appointment to see me. 
 
Our final part of celebrating World Book Day will be a sponsored read to raise a little bit of money 
towards some new books that Class R would like to purchase to support our learning during the 
summer term. I will send more information out regarding this later this week but please get ready to 
listen to lots of reading!! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. Don’t forget to pop in to see me if you have any queries or 
concerns. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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